
 
 

Dear Parents, 

 April showers bring May flowers!  Sorry just had to say it!  April is 

my favorite month and yet the saddest, because it represents the beginning of 

the end.  It has been such a great year and I do not want to see it end.  But, 

we have lots of fun yet to come. 

We will be learning about Spring, Nutrition, Caterpillars and 

butterflies and exploring some of Eric Carle’s books. We will have 

caterpillars in our classroom so we can all watch the transformation from 

caterpillar to butterfly.   

We will be going to Legoland on April 17 and have Beach Day on 

April 5
th
.  The children can wear their bathing suits and beach shoes, bring 

towels, sunglasses or anything beach related that day. 

We have a lot of summer birthdays in our class and we want all the 

children to experience their special day with their friends, so Mrs. Wendland 

will put out a special list of what day we will be celebrating your child’s 

birthday.  Please let us know if the day she has chosen does not work for 

you.    

 So, April promises to be very busy, very fun and very educational.  I 

know it will go by very fast.  Keep up the great work you do with your kids 

at home ‘cause kindergarten is just around the corner.  Lynn and I are very 

proud of each of these children! 

 

   Diana Stoll and Lynn Wendland 

 

Dates to remember: 

Thursday, April 5……………………………………Beach Day 

Tuesday, April 17……………………………………Legoland 

 

 

SPECIAL NOTE:  Our Graduation ceremony will take place here at the 

Triphan Center on Thursday, May 17
th

 in the evening.  All family members 

are invited to this most important celebration! 



                                                                                 


